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Retirement of Al CAPP System

AIG will retire the Al CAPP (Customized Asset Protection Policy) system effective
October 1, 2003, thus it will no longer be able to service or maintain any policies which
may still be on this system. All policy processing and printing must be completed by
September 30, 2003.

If you have any questions, please contact your Program Manager. Thank you for
your cooperation.
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